
Obligation to Report Sex Discrimination under State and Federal Law 

Midwestern State University is committed to providing and strengthening an educational, 

working, and living environment where students, faculty, staff, and visitors are free from sex 

discrimination of any kind. State and federal law require University employees to report sex 

discrimination and sexual misconduct to the University’s Office of Title IX. As a faculty 

member, I am required to report to the Title IX Coordinator any allegations, personally observed 

behavior, or other direct or indirect knowledge of conduct that reasonably may constitute sex 

discrimination or sexual misconduct, which includes sexual assault, sexual harassment, dating 

violence, or stalking, involving a student or employee. After a report is made, the office of Title 

IX will reach out to the affected student or employee in an effort to connect such person(s) with 

resources and options in addressing the allegations made in the report. You are also encouraged 

to report any incidents to the office of Title IX. You may do so by contacting: 

Laura Hetrick 

Title IX Coordinator 

Sunwatcher Village Clubhouse 

940-397-4213 

laura.hetrick@msutexas.edu 

 

You may also file an online report 24/7 at 

https://cm.maxient.com/reportingform.php?MSUTexas&layout_id=6 

Should you wish to visit with someone about your experience in confidence, you may contact 

the MSU Counseling Center at 940-397-4618. For more information on the University’s policy 

on Title IX or sexual misconduct, please visit https://msutexas.edu/titleix/ 
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